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Friends of Libr&fy .«
Hold Noon Meeting

At a well attended meeting of
the Friends of the Library com-
mittee this noon in the Studio tea
room, Mrs. W, W. DeVeaux ap-
pointed on a nominating commit-
tee, Mrs. H. G. Peck, Mrs. Walter
M. Bell and Mrs. L, E. Perry.

B, A. Perham, jr., reporting for
the fund raising committee, said
several large contributions have
already been pledged and there
are promises of more. Mrs, Peter
MacKintosh reported on the suc-
cessful vote on the county library
proposition. Thomas Potwin in a
talk on the future of the library,
proposed construction of an en-
tirely new building in the same
block with the present library and
the site for the new ecity hall. He
suggested that the block be made
a civic center to include a civic
auditorium as well as a library
and city hall.
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